
STUDENT RECOGNITION NIGHT  

 
 

Who doesn’t love a night out at the ballpark? 
Especially when that night is to recognize you! 

 
The Lincoln Potters are giving every student with 

perfect attendance one free general admission 
ticket to our Student Recognition Night on 

Friday, May 29th!  

 
 

When?​ Friday, May 29th 
What time?​ First pitch thrown at 6:35pm 
Where?​ Historic McBean Park in Lincoln 

 
 
 
“​These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Rocklin Unified School District, the superintendent, or this school. 
The school makes no representation regarding the nature or quality of the services or activities promoted. The Rocklin Unified 
School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the 

distribution of these materials, including all costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.” 


